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Staff and visitors please be aware of the 2 Little Birds mobile phone policy that must be adhered to all times. 

Personal mobile phones are not permitted to be used in areas where there are children. 

All mobile phones must be switched to silent.
Staff mobile phones must be placed in the top drawer in the kitchen area. 
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